
 

Mirage Heights 

Pool Parking Lot  

Seal and Stripe… 
 

Next Monday afternoon, July 2nd, 

the pool parking lot will be closed 

in order to seal coat and re-stripe 

the asphalt surface. 

 

The parking lot will re-open after 2pm 

on Tuesday, July 3rd. 

 

Thank you for your help  

to successfully complete 

this project. 
 


